
Year 7 Enrolment Afternoon  

Wednesday 7 November 

3.30pm—5.30pm 

Phone 5509 2555  

to book an enrolment interview 

Keebra Park State High School would like to invite  parents of current year 6 stu-

dents  to attend  an enrolment afternoon designed specifically for our new year 7 

students in  2019. 

Our Principal, Mr Adam Brandis, will also conduct a brief information session in re-

gards to our school’s vision and provide instruction on the range of excellence pro-

grams we offer our students. 

To  enquire or make a booking please call 5509 2555. If you require further infor-

mation, please ask for Ms Kylie Oxenford, our Head of Junior Secondary or email us 

at: info@keebraparkshs.eq.edu.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


